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July 13, 2023 

To whom it may concern: 

I will be the referee assignor for the 2023 OBGC Capital Cup on September 2-4, 2023. I currently possess 
current USSF status as an Assignor, State Assessor, State Referee and Associate Instructor. We will also 
use for all games only US Soccer registered referees who are in good standing (unless US Soccer has 
granted a waiver to allow the use of authorized referees from another country). There will also be 
adequate number of US Soccer registered referees available in the area during the tournament or games 
dates to cover the scheduled games. 

Proper documentation can be provided upon request to support the above statement. 

I can be reached via email to answer any questions or concerns. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Missy Lambert 

mglambert33@msn.com  


